
Decision 2019/234 

Report of the United Nations Group of Experts on Geographical Names on its 2019 session – 

recommendation 5 

 

At its 36th plenary meeting, on 23 July 2019, the Economic and Social Council decided that the Group of 

Experts shall establish an ad hoc group under the umbrella of the Working Group on Geographical Names 

as Cultural Heritage to determine the benefits and scope of investigating the principles and methodology 

of writing geographical names emanating from unwritten languages.  

 

[See E/2019/75, chap. I, sect. A, recommendation 5 and E/2019/SR.36] 

 

 

The final edited text of this decision will be contained in the official records of the Council for 2019 

(E/2019/99 (Supplement No. 1)) after editorial review. 

 


